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The following products are being recalled because they may contain
high levels of lead, which is toxic if ingested by young children and
can cause adverse health effects.

Halloween mini-figurines
Units: About 14,000
Importer: Coyne’s & Company

Inc., of Minneapolis
Description: The recalled

Casper the Friendly Ghost mini-
figurines are made of resin and
paper. They were sold in mini bags
decorated with a spider and web
design. The figurines are dressed as Dracula, skeleton, devil, mummy, Casper
and Wendy the Witch. The figurines are stamped with TM & Harvey Ent.
Coyne’s & Company and CP1030 are printed on a white sticker on the
bottom of the bags.

Sold at: Gift, specialty, card and drugstores nationwide from June 2005
through September 2008 for $1 to $3.

Remedy: Contact Coyne’s & Company to receive a refund or credit.
Contact: Call 800-336-8666 or visit www.coynes.com.
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